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There is just under a week to get your entry in for the Bath Grand Prix, the fourth stop on this season’s circuit and
the final event of 2017.

The Bath Arena, part of the city’s university complex, hosts the tournament for the second year running – on
December 16 and 17 – and the last day to enter is Monday November 27.

Already in the field is Mike O’Driscoll, looking to add to his first ever men’s singles Grand Prix title, which he won at
Crawley in October.

As with all our Grand Prix events, players of all abilities are welcome – banded events take place on the
Saturday, with open men’s and women’s singles plus doubles, under-21, and veterans’ competitions on Sunday.

Click here to enter online

Click here to download an entry form
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